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Today I received a letter from the President of the United
States, Mr Reagan, dealing with his response to the terrorist
attacks on Rome and Vienna.

The issues raised in the letter will be carefully considered by
the Government and Cabinet will decide whether any measures
should be adopted in respect of Australia's relations with Libya.


